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Friday 1st December, 2023 
Dear Parents  

Christmas Arrangements 
Please see below our Christmas activities and some further details. 
 

Friday 1st December – Christmas Fair – 3pm to 5pm 
Please join us in school for our Christmas Fair during the afternoon.  We are looking forward to 
lots of fun and games and also a visit from a special guest!   
 

Tuesday 6th December – Christmas Rehearsal & Theatre Trip 
Please see previous letter for all details 
 

Saturday 9th December – Christmas Tree Festival 
A group of our children will be singing in church at 10am to open the Christmas Tree festival.  Please do 
come along if you can and support them.  There will be refreshments available. 
 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Jumper & Lunch  
Christmas Jumpers at the ready as we sit down all together to enjoy a special Christmas 
Lunch.  If your child normally has sandwiches and would like a Christmas lunch, please 
email the office. 
 

Friday 15th December – Christmas Rehearsal & Performance 
Our Christmas Performance this year is Light Camel Action!  The performances will take 
place at 6pm in the village Hall.  There are 4 tickets available to each family and these will 
be sent out week beginning 11th December.  Further details for arrangements for the day 
will follow. If your child will not be available for the evening performance please inform 
their class teacher as soon as possible. 
 

Monday 18th December – Carols and Christingle 
Carols and Christingle this year will take place in the church from 3.30pm.  
Please come along and join us for this wonderful event.  If you are unable to 
join us for the Carol Service you will need to collect your children from school 

at 3.30pm as usual.  We would very much appreciate it if you could let us know as soon as 
possible if you will be collecting at the usual time so that we can choose some readers and 
characters to take part in the service. Kingfisher Club will be open until 5.30pm for child care and any 
children attending will be able to attend Carols & Christingle with school staff. 
 

Thursday 21st December – Party Day  
The children are welcome to come to school in their party wear or Christmas Jumpers today.  
We will all enjoy a Christmas Buffet Lunch and lots of party games.  School will close for the 
Christmas Holidays at 3:30pm.  Please note that there will be Kingfisher Club available.  We 
would be grateful if you could inform us as soon as possible if you will make use of the club 
on this day.  School will re-open for all of the children on Monday 8th January 2024. 
   
If you have any questions about anything please let us know and we look forward to seeing you at as 
many events as possible. 
Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
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